
From:  "Felipe Gomez" <fegomez@der.deusto.es> 
To: "Magnus Killander" <Magnus.Killander@up.ac.za> 
Date:  2006/10/31 11:20 
Subject:  Re: permission 
 
Dear Magnus!! 
 
I am happy that you liked our Book. I just wanted to thank you once again for your  
contribution. You will receive more copies to be used in your Centre. 
 On the other hand, you have the permission to incorporate your article on the  
African system on the University of Pretoria research depositary, provided you make a  
reference to where it was originally published. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you again, 
 
Prof. Felipe Gomez 
Institute of Human Rights 
University of Deusto 
Bilbao, SPAIN 


